
 
E 2nd Street Sidewalk Closure 

All, 

 Beginning Monday, October 12th, the contractor will begin removal and replacement of the southern 
sidewalk of E 2nd Street (from Main Street to State Street). In order for the contractor to perform this 
work, a full sidewalk closure will be required. With the sidewalk closed, all business and apartment 
access will be achieved through temporarily rocked access points, allowing for pedestrians to safely 
cross the closed sections of the sidewalk. In addition, the alleyway will have limited access from the 
south, as vehicular traffic will not be able to enter the alley from E 2nd Street. This work is expected to 
take two (2) to three (3) weeks, weather permitting. Below you will find a map of the closure area. 

 

Sincerely, 
Benjamin Claypool, Civil Engineer II, PhD, EI 
City of Cedar Falls 
220 Clay Street 
Phone: (319) 243-2704 
E-mail: benjamin.claypool@cedarfalls.com  
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